
Grand Marshal 
 

The Garnett Area Chamber of Commerce
is now accepting Nominations 
 for the
49th Annual Christmas Parade

 

If you know someone who goes above and
beyond for the community, let us know! 

The Deadline for nominations will be 
FRIDAY OCTOBER 11, 2019

We ask that when you submit nominations, you
tell us why you nominated them, and contact

information.
Thank you!

 Office: 785-448-6767
Email: director@garnettchamber.org

www.garnettchamber.org


